
 
20th September 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer 

Year 11 After School Support Programme 

From Monday 23rd September Year 11, students will have the opportunity to access a programme of 

after school support sessions to underpin their studies. These will run as a fortnightly provision on 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 3.10pm to 4.10pm to allow students to access as 

many subjects as possible. The Week 1/Week 2 follows the timetable – w/c 23rd September is Week 2. 

H = Higher Paper entry student and F is Foundation entry students.  

 Monday* Tuesday* Thursday* 

Week 1 

Core 

English / Maths (H+F)/ 

Science (H+F) 

Options 

Spanish / History / 

Geography  

Options 

DT / Art / Music / Child 

Development / Computer Science 

Week 2 

Core 

English / Maths (Just 

H)/ Science (H+F) 

Options 

Spanish / History / 

Geography  

Options 

DT Food / Sports Studies / Enterprise 

/ Performing Arts / IMedia  

 

*Please note some subjects are running additional nights, open to all, alongside those set out above 
 

Some students in some subject areas will receive invitations to attend specific sessions based on priority 

need as indicated by mock exams results. You will receive notification of this separately. This will be 

coordinated by Mr Hales, Head of Year 11. Where an invitation is extended we strongly encourage 

attendance. 

In addition, the Learning Resource Centre will be open 3.00-4.15 pm on Monday, Tuesday and 

Thursday afternoons for supervised self-study. 
 

The above provision ensures that there is the opportunity for all Year 11 students to access support 

sessions on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday afternoons. As part of their preparations for the Summer 

exams we ask for your support in strongly encouraging your child to take up this opportunity. 
 

We look forward to welcoming your child to these sessions and supporting them in their preparations 

for the summer exam series. If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional 

information about the above please contact Mr Dawson mdawson@garibaldischool.co.uk or Mr 

Hales ahales@garibaldischool.co.uk  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Martin Dawson 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam Hales 

Head of Year 11 
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